
Notes on the CEC Kent Walk 5th April 2025 
 
This year’s Spring Walk started from Kemsing taking a northerly route. Having 
crossed the Pilgrims Way, the route went to the top of the North Downs with a 
chance to admire the amazing view.  The twenty-one walkers then headed east 
along the North Downs Way where it was possible to see stunning views across the 
Vale of Holmesdate, before descending and going via the 17th Century St Clere 
estate to Heaverham for lunch at The Chequers. The return journey to Kemsing 
village was through fields, completing the 6½ mile walk. 
 
Thanks to Stewart and Sally Biggs for leading the walk, providing an excellent 
commentary and booking lunch and to everyone who joined us.  
  
Tony Barber  
 
 
 


